

Development Office 116 Huntington Avenue, Third Floor Boston, MA 02116 T 617 424 4300 F 617 437 1924 BWHgiving.org

September 8, 2022

Mr. and Mrs. Christopher S. Downey 1 Winter St Winchester, MA 01890-1924

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Downey:

Thank you for your recent gift to Brigham and Women's Hospital. Fundraising events are key drivers of our mission, and we are truly grateful for your support. From caregivers and researchers, to patients and their loved ones, your dedication keeps the Brigham community strong. Thank you for helping to fuel discovery, educate the next generation of healthcare leaders, and sustain exceptional care.

Sincerely,

Kiran Rai

Kiran Rai

Director, Gift Administration

Please retain this letter as your Gift Confirmation.

Date Received: August 24, 2022

For questions, please contact Kiran Rai at 617-424-4321 or krai1@bwh.harvard.edu.

In Support Of:

2022 Annual S. Downey Golf Tournament

Allocation:

• \$16,500 to the Mesothelioma Treatment and Research Fund in support of Christopher S. Downey